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Dear Editors/News Directors:

Included below is a press release highlighting Sarah Boruta's recognition from the
Honors Program at Ferris State University. Boruta is from Mason, MI. Please call/e-
mail with questions.

For Immediate Release  Leah Nixon
Nov. 18, 2005 Assistant Director of News Services

 leahnixon@ferris.edu, (231) 591-5604

BIG RAPIDS – Sarah Boruta has been recognized by the Ferris State University Honors
Program as being an outstanding member of the cohort for above and beyond performance,
and for making a difference in the Ferris/Big Rapids community. Sarah received recognition
and a certificate at the bi-annual Honors Program Awards Night on October 14, 2005.

The award winners are selected based on peer nominations and faculty input, and are the
honored guests, along with their parents, at this Board of Trustees sponsored event.

Thank you for your time and consideration.
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